
 
5/28/2019 

Secure Door: Please remember to use the South (Bus) door to enter during school hours.   

East front door (#1-with steps); South door (Bus) will be open to enter between the times listed. 

7:30-8:15 and 3:00-3:30 (Left door) 

Please stop in the office to sign-in and get a visitor badge once you are buzzed in.  

 

Lost and Found: Items not picked up by Friday will be collected and donated to local charities.  

 

Summer SAC: Enrollment continues! Contact Heidi 437-1413/438-3697 with any questions.  

 

Field Day: Thursday, May 30th  

 

Awards Day/Last Day of School: May 31st 9:00/School Dismisses at 12:00 

 

Southland Survey: Everyone should have received a district survey.  Please remember to complete the survey to help 

Southland improve. 

PTO meeting: Wednesday, May 29, 2019 at 6:30 in the library. 

 

CARNIVAL THANK YOUS!!!!!! 
Thank you to all the families, groups, individuals, students, staff and PTO members for the wonderful support 

and generous donations during the carnival.  It was another great year!   
 

Looking ahead to next year 18-19 
IPADS: 4th and 5th grade students will continue to be allowed to bring their IPad home for the school year.  With 

this there will be $50.00 charge to all 4th and 5th grade students before the device can leave school grounds.   

The proceeds of the Technology Insurance Fee shall be used to offset expenditures associated with repair and 

insurance for the student issued mobile learning device, and the cost of apps (software) issued to students via 

the mobile learning device in lieu of personally purchased student tools, supplies, and materials. IPads are 

being collected Thursday to be updated and cleaned for next year usage. Chargers do not need to be turned 

in. 

 

SNACK CART:  We will continue to offer snack cart next year, price to families will continue to be $30.00.  

As the total cost for yearlong snack cart will continue be $60.00.  The PTO covers the additional cost. 

 

SUPPLY KITS:  The cost for grade level supplies will be as follows: K-3rd $25, and 4th-5th grade $31 

 

Collection of these monies will be at Back to School Conferences:  Dates for these will be Tuesday, August 

6th, Monday, August 12 or Tuesday, August 13.  Be looking for e-mails early to mid-July for sign up dates 

and times. 

 

Thank you for another great year and have a relaxing summer! 

 


